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Newsletter 10th November 2022  

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In the lead up to Remembrance today, we have had a focus on 

the importance of Peace and Forgiveness. On Wednesday, the 

children enjoyed an Enrichment Day on this theme, focusing on St 

Oscar Romero, the WWI Christmas Truce and the Parable of the 

Lost Sheep. The cross-curricular learning inspired so many of the 

children to reflect on their own attitudes towards peace and 

forgiveness.   

‘I enjoyed learning about the Romero Cross and how the pictures 

around the image of Jesus, reflect the communities of El 

Salvador.’ 

‘In my Romero Cross, I drew my house, my school and my family 

and used bright colours like the real ones.’ 

Thank you to Brianna, Zion, Paris, Oliver, Mia and Nona, who led 

our Remembrance service today. The whole school paused and 

reflected reverently as they laid their poppies.  

We hope you enjoy the weekend with your children. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
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Term starts: Monday 31st October 

2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 16th December 

2022 
 

Lent Term 
 

Term starts: Wednesday 4th January 

2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Half Term: Monday 13th February 

2023-Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Term starts: Monday 20th February 

2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Find the calendar here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Remembrance  

As part of their activities around remembrance this week, our 

Nursery pupils have made poppies, decorated doves for Peace 

pictures and learned about Romero  

crosses, adding colour to their own.  

They read the Parable of the Lost  

Sheep together and this was the  

focus of their weekly visit to the  

Emmaus Room this week.  

Year 2 have been practising their skills in 

Hockey. They have                                                 

learned where to                                                        

place their hands                                                              

on the hockey stick                                                                                                                              

to use it correctly                                                              

and have been                                                           

working to maintain                                                                        

contact between                                                                

the stick and the                                                                          

ball when dribbling.  

  

Hockey Skills! 

St Gregory’s Remembers… 

Stone Age shelters: complete!   

The Stone Age shelters were completed by St 

Bernadette Class yesterday. The children loved 

the hands-on experience of home building. They 

also discovered the benefits of working as a 

team! As only natural                                                           

materials were used,                                                               

the models have been                                                     

given to the hedgehogs                                                       

that roam in the                                                        

outdoor learning area! 

  

We paused together, as a community, to remember those that have fought bravely and have given 

their lives so we have freedom today.  

  

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

 


